
 

 

Cairo: 10/3/2025 

                                    Great Egypt Campaign 

  Dear KG 1 parents                 

Warm greetings 

We are pleased to announce that the KG students will have 

their " Great Egypt`s Day" as follows according to the values 

sessions:  

 

   

Children will be wearing costumes and it`s a normal school day. 
                   Thank you for your continuous cooperation.  

 

Kindergarten Principal                                                     College Director 

 

 

    Amany Youssef                                                                      Hala Toma                                                                               
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